
REPORT CARDS 
Half-termly report cards and age related 
expectation sheets will be sent home on 
Friday.  Please be aware that most of the 

school have fallen behind due to the 
lockdowns.  Remote learning could never 
replace face-to-face teaching.  Do not be 

alarmed if your child has fallen behind.  We 
will be using our catch up funding to attempt 

to plug any gaps in learning.  We would ask for 
parents and carers to support your child’s 

learning by daily reading, learning spellings 
and times tables weekly and completing any 

homework that is sent home. 

22.3.2021 

The phonelines are now back up 

and running.  We apologies for 

the delay in this issue being 

rectified.   

Mrs Scott is new in the office and 

is looking forward 

to supporting our 

school moving 

forward.  

UNIFORM AND JUSTSCLOTHING 
If you suddenly realise your child's uniform 
doesn't quite fit the same, Justs are here for 
you! Call or email to place an order and we'll be 
at the shop for collections at the following times: 
MONDAY, TUESDAY, THURSDAY, FRIDAY 1.30pm
-4.30pm. 
SATURDAY 11am-3pm 
Wednesday and Sunday - Closed 
01772 743807 or 07950334199 
Info@justsclothing.co.uk  
Please ensure children arrive back to start 
Summer Term in full uniform. 

HEALTHY EATING and EXERCISE 

After the Easter break, we will be having a 

push on healthy eating and exercise.  This is all 

linked with our drive for a physically and 

mentally healthy school.  Please ensure 

chocolate bars, fizzy drinks, crisps or sugary 

sweets such as Haribo are not included daily in 

lunchboxes.  To assist in this, we will have a 

treat day each Friday for children to bring one 

treat. 

To support our drive for exercise, Mr. Reid has 

commissioned a mile  a day track to be painted 

on the playground.  I have attached the plan 

for the track which will be located on the main 

playground.   

EARLY FINISH 

On Friday school will close at 2pm.   

After-school club will finish at 

4pm.  

CLASS PHOTOGRAPHS 

14th April 2021 






